To: MWLP - GT
Subject: Re: Response to Public Consultation on the Pre-Submission Draft of the Kent Minerals and Waste Local Plan
Date: 06 March 2024 16:28:39

You don't often get email fro_, Learn why this is important

Thank you for your email. I am sorry our response was not uploaded correctly.
We had one comment which was that we had no objection to the proposed changes to the KMWLP.

With best wishes, _

Plaxtol Parish Council

https://plaxtolscholars.org

From: <MWLP@kent.gov.uk>
Date: Wednesday, 6 March 2024 at 7:33 am

To: I

Subject: Response to Public Consultation on the Pre-Submission Draft of the Kent Minerals

and Waste Local Plan

Good afternoon,

Following the closure of the public consultation on the Pre-Submission Draft of the Kent
Minerals and Waste Local Plan, our records show that we have received a written
response from Plaxtol Parish Council. However, it appears that a response was not fully
uploaded, and we are therefore unable to download the response from our online
consultation portal. Would it be possible to re-send your representation via email
please? | apologise for the inconvenience.

Kind regards,
Chloe

Minerals and Waste Planning Policy Team
Kent County Council
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